

Welcome to Third Grade!

The third grade teachers are thrilled to welcome your families to third grade. We will have a wonderful year filled with laughter, love, and learning. Our reading curriculum for third grade is Reading Street and we will also be doing reading groups. In math, we will be studying many different topics including multiplication and division. We look forward to a fantastic year ahead. Until then, read, read, and read some more! Happy Summer!

The Third Grade Team Tammara Neville Lisa Reade



Dear Third Grade Families.

We hope you are enjoying your summer! We are very excited to see you in the Fall. We would like you to bring in the following supplies on the first day of school:

Pencils (2 packs)

Markers (12 pack)

Crayons (24 pack, preferably Crayola)

Colored Pencils (12 pack)

12" Ruler (with centimeters) please no bendy rulers

Highlighters (3 - yellow only please!)

Pencil Box

Folders (5)

Pink or White bar Erasers

Handheld pencil sharpener (no battery operated)

Glue Sticks (3)

Scissors

3 Spiral Notebooks (1 Red, 1 Yellow, 1 Blue)

1" White Binder (1)

1 Box of tissues 1 Package of baby

wipes

If your last name begins with A-L, please bring a container of Clorox Wipes If your last name begins with M-Z, please bring in a bottle of hand sanitizer

We look forward to seeing you on the first day of school!

Mrs. Neville

Mrs. Reade